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DINNER RIDES: ​We are not doing the second ride of the ride of the month for February 
and March.  
 Beginning in April we are starting our weekly rides. The second ride will lead us to the 
meeting.  The rest of the month will lead us to wherever the lead desires to go. That 
might or might not be a restaurant. Even if it does, if it does and you don’t feel 
comfortable eating in a group please join us for the ride then ride on to your own 
destination​. ​We are hoping  that COVID ends soon and all goes back to the old ways 
soon but in the meantime do what you feel comfortable with. 
 
WEBSITE:​ John is making changes to the website.  He is working on putting more 
details on the page with links on the calendar that you can merge to your own calendar 
if you choose to. It will give you more details for the things you are more interested in. 
He is seeing how it can work with all phones including android. Thanks for all your hard 
work (especially from us electronically challenged people ;) it is so appreciated even if 
we haven’t said so). 
 
TREASURER'S REPORT: ​ John gave us an update. Things have been pretty stable 
because as expected due to COVID we haven’t spent much money this year. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Madame Secretary Patti Kelsey 
 


